
 
  

  

  

 

 

We understand from a hand delivered letter from  MR Danny Dyer that he is applying for a new 
licence for the above premises ,with a change in opening hours which would reduce opening times 
to those currently granted for the restaurant and bar to which we would have no objection,however 
as  a further part of the licence MR Dyer has requested that the tented area to the rear of the 
property be granted opening hours until midnight,this we would find to be taking us back  to the 
days of  late night noise levels that we have had to tolerate over the past 20 years ,we  respectfully 
ask the licensing panel to keep to the hours currently granted ie 10 pm closing with lights out with 
no further activity.

Yours faithfully,

 Residents of Dynevor Terrace, Pontardawe)


